
MUSCATINE

^Lic document
'NOEX No.

^91365 City Hall, 215 Sycamore St.

Muscatine, lA 52761-3840

(563) 264-1550

Fax (563) 264-0750

HUMAN RESOURCES

To: Gregg Mandsager, City Administrator

From: Stephanie Romagnoli, Human Resources Manager

Date: August 13, 2010

Re: Request to Approve Attorney Agreement

Due to the retirement of Bill Sueppel, the City's long term labor attorney, a search for a new attorney to
provide these services has been conducted.

A request for qualifications was sent to select legal firms specializing in public sector labor law. In
addition, the request was made public on website services. The City received four responses; three of the four
respondents were interviewed. The interview committee consisted of Stephanie Romagnoli, Gregg Mandsager,
Nancy Lueck, Gary Coderoni, Mayor O'Brien, and Council members Fitzgerald and Roby.

At this time the committee is recommending the City enter into the attached agreement with Matthew Brick
fî om the Brick-Gentry Law Firm to provide employment law services. Please let me know if any additional
information is required.

"I remember Muscatine for its sunsets. I have never seen any

on either side of the ocean that equaled them" — Mark Twain










